From:

Dan Lockhardt < ohac93@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:05 AM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Dan Lockhardt 1187 Deer Trail Ln Solvang, CA 93463 805-712-0815

From:

Shawn Jacobson <se.jacobson@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:11 AM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Shawn Jacobson 612 N Ontare Rd Santa Barbara, CA 93105 805-746-3993

From:

Gabriel Hernandez < Gabrielinlompoc@outlook.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:19 AM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbará County

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Gabriel Hernandez 5 Oxford Dr Lompoc, CA 93436 805-286-6702

From:

Jonathan Wheaton < lompoc\_jon@msn.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:34 AM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Jonathan Wheaton 237 W Pine Ave Lompoc, CA 93436 805-736-6860

From:

Mark Moya <res1tubg@verizon.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:45 AM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Mark Moya 1001 Edwards Pl Lompoc, CA 93436 805-736-2968

From:

Misty Fair <mistyeyedaffair@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 12:54 PM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Misty Fair 905 Arnold Ave Lompoc, CA 93436 805-558-5217

From:

Calvin Oberly <ceosr2004@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:32 AM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Calvin Oberly 1340 E McElhany Ave Santa Maria, CA 93454 805-922-9472

From:

Luis Soriano <lsorianob@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 04, 2016 9:24 AM

To:

County Executive Office

Subject:

Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Luis Soriano 1687 Calle Lindero Lompoc, CA 93436 805-403-5812

From:

Thompson, Sonia on behalf of County Executive Office

Sent:

Thursday, May 05, 2016 4:51 PM

To:

Miyasato, Mona; Chapjian, George; Fallati, Theo (Auditor-Controller)

Cc:

sbcob; Board Letters

Subject:

FW: Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

**From:** Constantine osepyan [mailto:osepyan1@gmail.com]

**Sent:** Thursday, May 05, 2016 4:15 PM

To: County Executive Office

Subject: Residential PACE in Santa Barbara County

Dear County Executive Officer Mona Miyasato,

I'm writing to formally request that the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors discuss and make a motion to adopt residential Property Assessed Clean Energy (PACE) at the upcoming May 10 meeting.

I would like for my neighbors and I to have the option to make energy efficiency and water conservation upgrades to our homes through PACE financing and the HERO program.

Over 400 cities and counties in California have already given their residents access to the HERO Program, allowing more people to qualify for improvements that can help lower their utility bills, improve the comfort of their home, and reduce their energy and water consumption.

HERO has a good track record in hundreds of localities around California, and would be a valuable option for our community to have as well.

Thank you for your service.

Regards, Constantine osepyan 616 E Cook St Santa Maria, CA 93454 805-354-8428